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DEAN HONORED WITH WARREN MEDAL

Barbara Dosher, dean of the School of Social Sciences, is the
recipient of the Howard Crosby Warren Medal for her work in
experimental psychology.

The award recognized Dosher for nearly 40 years of academic
service and research on the distinct forms and processes of
attention, memory and perceptual learning.

Dosher received the award at the 109th annual meeting of the
Society of Experimental Psychologists at Brown University in
March. She is the third UC Irvine faculty member to receive this
award.

LAW STUDENTS PLACE THIRD AT COMPETITION

Anna Bennett and Stefanie Wilson, two law students from UCI,
competed in the 10th annual National Animal Law Competition and
placed third out of 17 teams at the NALC Appellate Moot Court
Competition.

Bennett also received a Rare Perfect Score During a Round award and received
five out of six judges’ votes for Best Oral Advocate in the preliminary rounds.

Wilson launched UCI Law’s chapter of the Student Animal Legal Defense Fund.

“Anna and Stefanie worked extremely hard to represent UCI, and should be
very proud of this result,” said Trilby Robinson-Dorn, assistant law professor.

GRAD STUDENTS’ RESEARCH FUNDED

Alfredo Carlos, a political science graduate student, received the Q.A. Shaw
McKean Jr. Fellowship in Democratic Capitalism. The $5,000 award will support
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a research dissertation on how work cooperatives can transform low-income
communities by supplying ownership jobs with dignity.

Joanne Nucho, an anthropology graduate student, is the recipient of the
Wenner-Gren Engaged Anthropology Grant of $5,000. The grant will allow
Nucho to organize an ethnographic filmmaking workshop for young adults in
Lebanon.

Source: UC Irvine


	ocregister.com
	BRAVO


